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To whom it may concern, 

 

MSA allows connection of our snaphooks and carabiners directly to MSA wire rope cable horizontal lifelines 
(HLLs). MSA has determined this to be a safe connection method. However, this statement can only apply from 
MSA’s perspective for MSA product and may be superseded if being connected to another company’s HLL. We 
recommend that the user ask the other company as well if that is the case. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

William Kreke 

Fall Protection Applications Engineer 


